
1

Key, Lori

From: Faith Grant <
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 1:02 PM
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Dear Board of Supervisors -   
 
The City of Thousand Oaks should remain part of Ventura County and should not be integrated into Los Angeles 
County.  The City of Thousand Oaks is master planned community which incorporated over 50 years ago. Thousand 
Oaks has no common interests with the City of Los Angeles and North Los Angeles County.  It differs in density, 
transportation, service providers, community alliances, economic interests and topography 
 
Of the ten cities of Ventura County, Thousand Oaks shares common interests, economic and social levels, human/social 
service providers and programs.  Five of the ten cities contract with the Ventura County Sheriff’s Department and six out 
of the ten cities are serviced by Ventura County Fire District---a vital concern as this district continues to require a 
coordinated protection effort from climate-related drought and wildfires.   
   
If another district does indeed need to be added that contains a majority of Latinx, it seems demographically appropriate 
to split up Camarillo rather than Thousand Oaks.  
 
I urge you to leave the City of Thousand Oaks intact. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Faith Grant 
Thousand Oaks 




